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January 10, 1974

Mr. William H. Regan, Jr., Chief -CN' 'Environmental Projects Branch #4 f[ -
"'

Directorate of Licensing ['Office of Regulation s,e-

U. S. Atomic Energ) Commission Ct
. ' ' ,

'Washington, D. C. 20545
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Dear Mr. Regan:
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SUBJECT: OYSTER CREEK NUCLEAR GENERATING STATION
RESPONSE TO AGENCY COMMENTS ON DRAFI EISs'
DOCKET NO. 50-219

.
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Your letter of October 10, 1973 transmitted to us various Federal
and State agency con:ments in connection with the Draf t Environmental
Impact Statement (EIS) for the Oyster Creek Nuclear Generating Station
Unit 1. You requested that we review those connnents and submit any
response we deemed appropriate.-

The enclosure to this letter contains our responses to the various
,

Federal and State agency comments on the Draft EIS. In accordance
with your request, enclosed are three (3) signed copies and fif ty (50)
additional copies. ,
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We would be pleased to discuss any of these matters with your staff
at any time.

Very truly yours,

00 t0W. L's (
Ivan R. Finfr,ock[ Jr.-

Vice President
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